
 

Transport for NSW  
 
 

To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact projects@transport.nsw.gov.au Page 1 of 2 

Installation of Fixed Speed Camera  
Pacific Highway between Cowan and Brooklyn  

Safer Roads Program 
April 2025 

 

 

 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Garigal Clan of the Dharug and Guringai Nation as the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and 
present. 

Transport for NSW is improving road 
safety on the Pacific highway between 
Cowan and Brooklyn. 

Following requests from community members and 
Hornsby Shire Council to address speed-related 
incidents in the area, Transport for NSW will install 
a fixed speed camera on the Pacific Highway at 
Cowan.  
 

The fixed speed camera will be operational in May 
2025. 

What work are we doing?  

This work includes: 

• establishing a temporary work site 

• locating existing underground services 

• using machinery to cut into the road  

• installing electrical cables underground 

• installing the pole for the fixed speed camera 

• installing an outdoor electrical box 

• trimming trees where required 

• removing and replacing existing signs 

• potholing work to install new signs. 
 

Transport for NSW will also be installing ‘No 
Stopping’ signs along the Pacific Highway 
between Muogamarra Field Studies Trail and 
Brooklyn Road, Cowan during standard work 
hours from Thursday 3 April to Thursday 17 
April, weather permitting.  

When and where we’ll be working 

Work will take place over 16 night shifts between 
Monday 7 April and Wednesday 7 May, weather 
and site conditions permitting. Work will be 
paused over the Easter long weekend. 

Working hours are from 8pm to 5am, Monday to 
Friday. Nosier work will take place before 
midnight. 

Further information will be provided should there 
be significant changes to the installation 
schedule. 

What will this mean for you? 

You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  

• traffic controllers and signage  

• lane closures and reduced speed limits  

• noise from machinery and equipment. 

Traffic changes 

Please follow the direction of traffic controllers  

and signs and keep to speed limits.  

Thank you for your cooperation while we carry 
out this important work. 
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Location of work area 

  

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 
 
 

 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

Transport for NSW, PO Box K659 
Haymarket, NSW 1240 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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